
  

Sand Hutton and Warthill C of E Federated Primary Schools 

Newsletter – 14th September 2018 – 28th September 2018 

SAND HUTTON 
Dates for your diary 
 
 

 
 
Monday 17th Sept. – Online Social Media 
Training for parents @ 6.00pm  
 

Wednesday 18th Sept. – Flying Start 
 
Tuesday 25th Sept. – Individual School 
Photographs 
 
Friday 21st September– Sharing Assembly 
@2.30pm 
 
 

WARTHILL EVENTS 
Dates for your diary 
 
Friday 14th September  – 
Sharing Assembly @2.30pm 
 
Monday 17th Sept. – Online Social 
Media Training for parents @ 6.00pm 
 
Tuesday 18th Sept. – Flying Start 
 
Wednesday 19th Sept. - Junior trip to 
Grimm & Co, Rotherham 
 
Tuesday 25th Sept. – Individual School 
Photographs  
 
 
Friday 28th September Sharing 
Assembly @2.30pm 
 

Federation 

Welcome back everybody, and a special welcome to all our new starters. 

On Monday 17th September we will be hosting an Online Safety session for all parents 

across both schools. This is a free event and will look at how to manage the risks and 

impact of social media on children. The event is being held at Sand Hutton from 6.00pm 

– 7.00pm.  

All children from Reception to Year 5 should have received a letter regarding the 

Influenza Vaccinations. It is important that you complete the on line consent form by the 

end of September to ensure your child receives the vaccine, and help to stop the 

circulation of flu. 

Parents Meeting’s will be held on Wednesday 14th October at Sand Hutton School and 

Wednesday 24th October at Warthill. 

We are looking to create gardens made of recycled containers in both schools. We 

already have offers of tractor tyres and thought that there would be other vessels which 

could be used as planters for herbs and vegetables such as: baby baths, buckets, sinks 

We aim to use the produce in a variety of ways. 

If you have anything which you think might be useful to us, please would you contact 

school so that we can decide whether it might be something which we could add to our 

garden. 

We are very excited about this venture and would welcome any thoughts.. 

 

 



Sand Hutton 

Sand Hutton have enjoyed a range of activities this week, which have helped them focus 

on their own skills and abilities; including team work and perseverance. The characters 

from the film, Inside Out have been used to help the children build their knowledge of 

vocabulary related to emotions, think about their own emotions and how they can help 

others.   

The children (and staff!) have had lots of fun exploring leaves and trees, making fires 

and cooking pancakes on them outdoors, completing the York City Knights inflatable 

assault course and their own personal skipping challenge. There is a display of photos 

taken this week in the corridor between Class 3 and 2. Feel free to take a peek!  

  

Miss Heffernan 

Warthill 
 
Warthill have also enjoyed the various activities over the last week 
including York City Knights and Box 2B Fit.  A special thank you to 
the parents who stayed back after school and took part in Skip 2B Fit. 
At Warthill we also used the Inside Out film as a basis for the children 
to think about their emotions and how they affect others.  
 

 
We had a fantastic day with Outdoor Ted and had the 
opportunity to hone our outdoor cooking skills making blackberry pancakes with our very 
own blackberries. 
 
The infant Class went on a bear hunt and had great fun making bird feeders for our 
outdoor area.  We also played team building games and created some hedgehog 
friends. 
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